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Donations Sought to Bring the Gift of Reading to Those in Need 
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Galloway Twp., NJ – The men’s basketball team of The Richard Stockton College of 
New Jersey hopes to promote literacy and to brighten the holidays for those less 
fortunate this year with the inaugural Ospreys Holiday Book Drive.  
 
All books collected will benefit the homeless population in and around Atlantic City, said 
Stockton Men’s Head Basketball Coach Gerry Matthews.  
 
“We welcome donations of all subject matter and for all age groups from children’s 
books through high school age reading and beyond,” Matthews said.  
 
Anyone wishing to donate new or used books may do so by dropping them off in the 
lobby of the Sports Center on Campus here. The team will accept book donations 
through December 23. 
 
“Any help people could give would be greatly appreciated. Sometimes unwanted books 
pile up in the attic or garage when they could brighten someone’s day,” Matthews said. 
“If people are willing to part with those books, we will make sure they get into 
appreciative hands.” 
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